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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. This is the largest investment in public 
education infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

Project overview 

School Infrastructure NSW is redeveloping Kyeemagh 
Public School to bring students new and improved 
facilities and support the growing student 
community. The project will deliver: 

 new flexible learning spaces

 a new library

 a new hall

 new amenities

 a new canteen

 a new covered outdoor learning area (COLA)

 a new staff/administration area.

Progress summary 

Site establishment work has progressed with the 
demolition of existing structures on the eastern side 
of the block i.e. the storage sheds, the establishment 

of vehicle access ways and soil preparation and 
compacting work to level the ground.  

School holiday works 

During the Term 3 school holidays, in-ground services 
for electricity and plumbing will be laid, plus 
construction of the ground floor concrete slabs. 

There will be an increase in trucks to support the 
pouring of the ground floor concrete slabs. The 
primary vehicle entrance is on Jacobson Ave. Trucks 
will enter and exit the construction zone in a forward 
direction. Construction traffic will be managed 
according to the traffic management plan with 
minimal disruption to the local community. 

Due to the nature of our work, there may be 
increased noise and dust from machinery and other 
activities. We will ensure that work is completed 
safely and efficiently, and disruptions are minimised. 

Construction hours are 7:00am to 6:00pm Monday to 
Friday and 8:00am to 1:00pm Saturdays. No work will 
be conducted on Sundays or Public holidays.  

Thank you for your patience as we deliver this 
important project for the community. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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